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The Sacramento Aquarium Society Presents:

"Kids' night" and "Share your own tank/fish"
February 1, 2020

This evening is a time for our members to share with the rest of the club:

1. Atime for youths (under age 18) to share why they like fish and what fish they keep,

2. Atime for adults 18 and over to share their favorite fish and tanks.

Folks, there are so many members in our club and we rarely get to hear from you. You keep fun fish, neat fish,
and beautiful fish. Some of you have gorgeous tanks. And to our youths, how did you get into fish? Everybody
started for some reason — maybe it was a goldfish at a fair! This is your chance to share - what’s your story?

Please tell us about you and why you like fish! © Each interested member will be given 5 - 10 minutes to show
and talk about a few two photos and/or video of their favorite tank/fish. Things you might share:

Why you like them.

How long you’ve had them.

The tank setup you have (ponds are okay too).

What fish or tanks you hope to have in the future — What’s your dream fish? Your dream tank?

What else? Is there something else you’d like to share?

Would you like to share? Here’s how:

1.

2.

Send an email to the SAS Program Coordinator Eric Thomas (ethomas@pacific.edu) or you can call
209-473-0307 and leave a message.

Include the following information:
a. Your first and last name
b. Your contact information
c. Areyou ayouth (under 18) or adult (18 or older)?
d. What do you want to share?
d.i. Anaquarium? If so, what kind? (Community, species, planted, biotope, etc.)

d.ii. Fish? If so, what species?

3. We will contact you with information about uploading your photos and videos. If you can’t take photos

yourself, please let us know in your email/message.
a. These should be YOUR OWN pictures/videos, not from the internet or other sources.

b. Preferably, send several photos or short videos. The SAS will choose the best pictures to fit in
the time allotted.


mailto:ethomas@pacific.edu

If you’re nervous about speaking in front of a group, don’t worry — we’ll stand up with you and interview you if
you prefer, rather than having you stand alone and speak (whichever you prefer).

Please send your information as soon as possible. We plan to allow 5 - 10 minutes per person; with that, we
will have time for about a half dozen members to share. If we get more responses, we'll plan another share
night in 2021.

Come on, people, please step up - show us your fish! ©



